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Dear Parents and Carers,
This is our first newsletter for this new year and | would like to say well done and thank you.

Iam really proud of all the children, families and staff for your support when we changed to remote learning on the
day before term started. With the news we all received on Monday night, it turned out to be the correct decision.
You are all doing a brilliant job with the remote learning and as parents and carers | understand the difficulties in
balancing this with home and work life. Make sure you give everyone a break from time to time and always
remember what a great job you are doing.

If you have any problems, any queries or need any support at home, please contact school so we can help you in any
way possible. Even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.

To support your children more with their reading we are setting up reading books remotely which match the books
we have in school. Your class teacher will be in touch with logon details for you. In addition, it is important that you
keep in touch with your child’s class teacher by sending in work. We are making regular contact with all our families
to check on your well being, to offer support on remote learning and to see if there is anything else we can help with.
Children are receiving feedback for completed work they send in to school. You will see in the newsletter some
examples of completed work both at home and in school. Well done to everyone.

If you haven’t had a phone call from school, we may be struggling to get in touch with you. Please ensure you up-
date your contact details with the school office if your phone number or other contact details change.

We are constantly updating the way we work in line with the changing circumstances during this pandemic. The staff
team at school understand that keeping school arrangements constant is important for everyone in our community
and we try to give as much notice as possible of any changes that need to be made. But the best way we can help
everyone around us is to support remote learning so we are minimising contacts and so reducing the possibility of
the virus being passed on.

Please review the information available in the newsletter and in particular please take note that we have a vacancy
in school for a Parent Governor. The Governors oversee the running of the school and make decisions about how the
school can improve. The Governing Body is very important in leading and supporting our school and working to
ensure the best outcomes possible for our whole school community and in particular the children in school. It is a
brilliant role to get involved in and | would highly recommend it to anybody. Please look out for information coming
soon if you would like to volunteer.

I hope everyone has a great weekend. Stay safe and stay well.

Yours sincerely
Christopher Holmes

Head teacher

Term Dates 2021 Attendance at School
Spring Term 1 It is government guidance that where possible
Monday 4th January to Thursday 11th February children should stay at home and access remote
INSET Training Day Friday 12th February learning. School remains open for the children of
Spring Jem 2 key workers where there is no other childcare

Monday 22nd February to Friday 26th March
Summer Term 1

Monday 12th April to Friday 30th May
Summer Term 2

Monday 7th June to Friday 16th July

—

provision and to children in receipt of additional
support. Please ensure that you follow up to date
government and medical advice to keep your
family safe.
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How to find Remote Learning
Your child’s remote learning is available on the
school website. Visit www.primet.lancs.sch.uk .
Click on Our Learning then Class Curriculum. Select
your child’s year in school and then click Home
Learning. School work is listed to show what your
child should be completing each school day.

Emailing school work back to your teacher
Once your child has completed their school work for
the day, please email a photo of it to their class
teacher using the email addresses below. Your child
will receive feedback from their teacher.

Parent Governor Election
A Parent Governor position has become available
at school. Mr Holmes we be writing to parents and
carers shortly, inviting them to forward expressions
of interest for the role. If you would like to put
yourself forward for the role, please email
head@primet.lancs.sch.uk. If more than one
nomination is received for the post, an election will
be held. Thank you for your support.

Wonderful work completed by our pupils

Contacting your child’s teacher and other staff
Teachers and other school staff can be contacted
by email, text or telephone. If you have any
queries or concerns or need any support, please do
not hesitate to contact school on 01282 864607
You can email your class teacher or other school
staff using the addresses below:

Year R: MsGleave@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 1: MissCookson@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 2: MissDawson@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 3: MissCritchley@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 4: MrHaworth@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 5: MrAriss@primet.lancs.sch.uk

or MissRichards@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Year 6: MsBashir@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Support: r.tyson@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Head@primet.lancs.sch.uk
Office: admin@primet.lancs.sch.uk

or sbm@primet.lancs.sch.uk
or you can reply to any text you have received
from school.

Hints, trips and tricks
If you have any hints, tips or tricks that you have
discovered during Remote Learning that you would
like to share with school and other parents, please
let us know so that we can add them to the website
and include them in future newsletters. Please
email: admin@primet.lancs.sch.uk, phone us on
01282 864607 or reply to any text sent to you from
school. Thank you.

Year 6 Year 1

Thank you
We would like to thank our parents, carers and
whole school community for working together, for
supporting each other and for helping to keep
everybody safe by following government
guidelines.

‘Stay Safe and Stay Well




